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PEEL TOWN COMMISSIONERS
PURCHASE OF LAND ADJACENT TO TOWN HALL
LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1985
 
Notice is hereby given that the Commissioners have petitioned the Department of Infrastructure for consent to acquire the garage/workshop located off Derby Road in Peel between 3A Derby Road and the Town Hall. Plans showing the land which the Commissioners are seeking to purchase for a sum of £150,000 are available for inspection at the Town Hall between 9am and 4:30pm Monday to Friday.  
 

The Department will consider the petition on or after Monday, 7 February 2022. Any person wishing to make comment on this matter should do so, in writing, addressed to the Petitions Officer, Department of Infrastructure, Sea Terminal Building, Peveril Square, Douglas by 4 February 2022.

 

Further details can be obtained by contacting the Town Hall by telephone on 842341.

 

Derek Sewell






20 January 2022
Town Clerk

